UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY

LEXINGTON, KENTUCKY 40506

THE EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT December 12, 1968

Dear Chairman Sears:

The Area Committee for the Extension Title Series needs to be
constituted formally. Accordingly, the Council is requested to
submit a panel of names from which appointments can be made.

I believe Dr. Garrigus, Dr. Street, and Dr. Corder are the re-
maining members of the informal committee that has been

functioning.
Sincerely,
e,
A. D, Albright
ADA:ap

Dr. Paul Sears, Chairman
University Senate Council
University of Kentucky



